
Redbook Committee Report  January 2016 

The Redbook Committee has completed its review of the School of Medicine revised personnel 

documents.  They are currently being reviewed by legal counsel.  Once legal has approved, they 

will go to Faculty Senate for a first read.   

Redbook has completed its initial review of the CEHD documents, sent comments to CEHD, and 

has received feedback from the CEHD.  We are currently reviewing that feedback.  

The Redbook Committee has received a recommended revision to the Redbook’s Sabbatical 

Leave Policy. We will begin review of this policy in January, and are currently scheduling a 

meeting to discuss this policy.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 


